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CHRISTMAS HOLIDAYS 
19 December—02 January 

 
 

 
TERM 3 

 
Week 1 

 
 

Monday 2nd January 
Bank Holiday 
 
Tuesday 3rd January 
 
Wednesday 4th January 
6-7pm Karate Club  
 
Thursday 5th January 
Pine Class Forest School 
 
Friday 6th January 
2:30pm Celebration              
Assembly—All welcome 
 
 

Week 2 
 
 
Monday 9th January 
3-4pm Dodgeball/Benchball 
Club 
 
Tuesday 10th January 
3-4pm Netball Club 
 
Wednesday 11th January 
3-4pm Gymnastics Club 
6-7pm Karate Club  
 
Thursday 12th January 
Beech Class Forest School 
3-4pm Arts & Craft Club 
 
Friday 13th January 
2:30pm Celebration              
Assembly—All welcome 
3-4pm Running Club 
 

Telephone 01304 206847    Website: www.guston.kent.sch.uk 
e-mail: admin@guston.kent.sch.uk or headteacher@guston.kent.sch.uk 

Happy Christmas! 
Well, what a week it has been!  

 

Monday evening saw a fabulous carol concert at 
St Mary’s-in-Castro in the 
grounds of Dover Castle, 

where our KS2 children shared 
the Christmas story while    
celebrating in song. It was 

beautiful.  There were certainly a few emotional tears 
from the audience and staff present when Meadow 

sung her solo - amazing.   Well done to all.  
 

On Tuesday, it was our younger pupils turn to shine, 
sharing the nativity story though “The Big Little        

Nativity” production. Some great narrators, actors,   
musicians and dancers.  Well done.      

 

On Wednesday Y6 went to     
St Martin of Tours Church in 
Guston village, to learn about 

the Christingle Service with Rev Sean. Ethan 
took centre stage with an orange crash helmet!  

  
Thursday saw our Y6 pupils lead a Christingle 

workshop in all the other classes, helping        
children understand the significance of the 

Christingle. This was then followed by a fantastic 
whole school Christingle Service led by Rev Sean.  
For those of you that were 

there, I think it is fair to say it will stay with the 
children for some time! 

 

On Friday, we rested!      
     

 
Thank you to everyone who has made this term so successful.   

A special mention must go to FOGS, who have supported all the events 
above and put on a fabulous Christmas Grotto, Quiz night, raffles and 

sales after school. You are an amazing team and very much appreciated.  
 

It really is a very special time of year!  
 

On behalf of everyone at Guston School, I’d like to wish you a  restful 
and happy holiday.  

Take care and best wishes, Mrs Day and the Guston Team. x 


